

August 10, 2024	
STUDENT NAME	
STUDEN UT ID#	
Dear Colleague,	

The student providing this letter is a member of the 2024 University of Tennessee "Pride of the Southland" Marching Band. Selected members of the band will be representing the University of Tennessee at the football games listed below.

Full Band:

University of Georgia

August 19 2024

Departing UT on Friday, November 15 at 9:00 am Returning to UT on the evening of Saturday, November 16

The student providing this letter is aware that they are responsible for communicating any scheduled absences and should discuss any missed class work and/or assignments well in advance. Should there be any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via email or by phone: 974-5031. Thank you for your understanding as we play our part in supporting the Vols this fall.

Sincerely,

Michael Stewart, Ph.D.

WJ Julian Endowed Professor

Director of the "Pride of the Southland" Marching Band

office 865-974-5031

Associate Director of Wind Studies

865-974-5031

University Bands School of Music

mstewa13@utk.edu 1741 Volunteer Blvd. Suite 227

College of Arts & Sciences

Natalie Haslam Music Center Knoxville, TN 37996-4521 331 *fax* 865-974-3844 utband@utk.edu